
 

 

 

Trump Administration Appoints Dave Hall to Serve as 
State Director for USDA Rural Development in Ohio 

COLUMBUS, Ohio – Nov. 27, 2017- The Trump Administration recently appointed David L. Hall as 
State Director for USDA Rural Development in Ohio. He begins his new role today. 

A native of Millersburg, Hall served as a Holmes County Commissioner for a decade before being 
elected to the Ohio House of Representatives in 2009. During his eight-year tenure there, he served as 
chairman of the Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee, and was appointed to the Finance 
Committee, the Finance Subcommittee on Agriculture and Natural Resources, and the Local 
Government Committee, as well. Most recently, he served on the Ohio Public Works Commission, 
and is a past president of the Ohio Mid-Eastern Governments Association (OMEGA).  

“The robust support of Ohio’s rural economy – particularly through long-term, targeted investments in 
rural infrastructure – will positively impact the entire state’s economy for years to come,” said Hall. 
“This means rural jobs, access to capital for rural communities, and enhanced rural innovation. I look 
forward to working with Agriculture Secretary Sonny Perdue to efficiently and effectively deliver 
USDA Rural Development programs to the people of Ohio.”      

As State Director, Hall will use his leadership experience to oversee Rural Development programs in a 
customer-focused manner to restore prosperity in rural Ohio. 

Under the direction of Secretary Sonny Perdue, the USDA will always be facts-based and data-driven, 
with a decision-making mindset that is customer-focused. Secretary Perdue leads the USDA with four 
guiding principles: to maximize the ability of American agriculture to create jobs, sell foods and fiber, 
and feed and clothe the world; to prioritize customer service for the taxpayers; to ensure that our food 
supply is safe and secure; and to maintain good stewardship of the natural resources that provide us 
with our miraculous bounty. And understanding that we live in a global economy where trade is of top 
importance, Secretary Perdue has pledged to be an unapologetic advocate for American agriculture. 

USDA Rural Development provides loans and grants to help expand economic opportunities and 
create jobs in rural areas. This assistance supports infrastructure improvements; business development; 
homeownership; community services such as schools, public safety and health care; and high-speed 
internet access in rural areas. For more information, visit www.rd.usda.gov. 

USDA is an equal opportunity lender, provider and employer. 
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